
 
 
 
 
7 DEVELOPMENT OF EUROPEAN COMPUTER DRIVING LICENCE TEST CENTRE (AN50-

2005) 
 
An application to "Communities Scotland - Learning Connections" for funding to support the 
development of an ECDL test centre has been successful.  The grant of £3,000 will enable the 
purchase of learning materials for the project. 
 
An area of the upper foyer in the Central Library has already been identified for this purpose and 
Committee approval has already been received for the establishment of the test centre. 
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